## TRANSIT MIX CONCRETE CO.



May 25, 2018

Tim Cazier, Environmental Protection Specialist State of Colorado Department of Natural Resources Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman St., Room 215 Denver, CO 80203

RE: Annual Report for Snyder Quarry, M-1977-210

Dear Mr. Cazier:

Attached (via electronic upload) are the completed 2018 Annual Report form, map, and annual fee for the Snyder Quarry, M-1977-210. With the submittal of the Annual Report form, map and fee, we believe the annual reporting requirements for M-1977-210 have been met.

Additional information:

Question 14:

Weed control is on-going.

Question 15:

Instead of using topsoil for site reclamation, the Permit allows the use of crusher fines. In addition, little topsoil exists at the site.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mr. Bruce Humphries (consultant for TMCC) at 303-854-7499 or hlhumphries2@comcast.net.

Sincerely.

Andre Laroche Permit Specialist

Attached (via electronic upload): Annual Report Form and Map Annual Report Map

cc: Brandon Heser, Transit Mix Concrete Co.